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18
th

 November 2014 

 

 

Dear KS2 Parents, 

 

 

Charity Concerts  

 

We are writing to invite your child/ren to form a school choir to take part in the following 

charity concerts. 

 

The first is in aid of The Mayors Appeal supporting Diabetes UK and Cardiomyopathy 

Association and All Saints Parish Church and the second is in aid of the Child Bereavement 

Trust.   

 

The choir will be learning 3 key songs and performing at both concerts.  We appreciate that 

your child may not be able to attend both events so please complete the form below so that 

their names can be accurately entered into the event programs. 

 

FESTIVAL OF CAROLS – Sunday 7
th

 December 2014, 5pm 

 

The Mayor and Charter Trustees are presenting ‘The Festival of Carols’ on Sunday 7
th

 

December 2014 at All Saints Parish Church in High Wycombe.  This will start at 5pm with a 

Band Prelude at 4.45 pm. 

 

We are very fortunate that our children have been invited to take part in The Festival of 

Carols representing our school within the local community. 

 

Concert in Aid of Child Bereavement Trust – Friday 12
th

 December, 7pm 

 

This concert is taking place at St Michael & All Angels Church (Hughenden Church) on 

Friday 12
th

 December 2014.  The concert will start at 7pm and finish no later than 8.30pm. 

 

Numbers are restricted for this concert to 20 children in KS2 only.  Our 2 neighbouring 

schools; Naphill & Walters Ash and Great Kingshill are also taking part and each school will 

be singing separately and together as a whole group. 

 

Each child and one parent will be allocated with a free ticket each.  Additional tickets can be 

purchased directly from the event organiser, Rob Innes rob@robinnes.org for £5 each.  They 
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are not available through school.  Due to limited seating, additional tickets are available on a 

first come first served basis. 

 

Please can you use the reply slips below to indicate your child/ren’s interest in joining the 

school choir and being part of these very special events. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Sarah Leigton   Melanie Penfold 

Headteacher   Class Teacher 

 

 

 

 

Yes, my child would like to join the school choir and be part of the following charity concerts 

(please tick next to each) 

 

 

_____ FESTIVAL OF CAROLS – All Saints Parish Church 

Sunday 7
th

 December 2014, 5pm 

 

 

_____ Child Bereavement Trust – St Michael & All Angels Church 

 Friday 12
th

 December, 7pm 

 

 

 

Name: …………………………………………………….  Class: …………………. 

 

 

Signed: …………………………………………………… 

 

 

Please note, it is the parent’s responsibility to organise transport to and from these events.  


